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Meyers, Robert COE -MQ oi -

From: Meyers, Robert COE

Sent: Friday, October 26, 2007 3:00 PM

To: ‘Lucas, Theodore 0.’

Subject: RE: Pharmed - Cone of Silence ended? --- RE: status of continued Pharmed participation under
RFP 06-5177 Med/Surg Distribution competition

Ted,

Sorry for not responding sooner- The consensus around the office is that the Cone of Silence is still in effect with
respect to Pharmed.

Robert

From: Lucas, Theodore G. [mailto:TLucas©jhsmiami.org]
Sent: Friday, October 19, 2007 1:08 PM
To: Meyers, Robert COE
Cc: Ross, Karl A. COE; hartog, Jack; Blame, Thomas; Anasagasti, Rogelio; Oliva, Lourdes
Subject: Pharmed -- Cone of Silence ended? --- RE: status of continued Pharmed participation under RFP 06-
5177 Med/Surg Distribution competition

Robert: FYI - See notes below.
Qftestion: Even though an award recommendation has not yet been made, does this end the Cone of

Silence with respect Pharmed? Thanks, TED

From: Lucas, Theodore G.
Sent: Friday, October 19, 2007 12:34 PM
To: ‘Carlos De Cespedes Jr.’
Cc: O’Quinn, Marvin; Barrett, Frank; Klein, Steven; Nunez, Jeanette; Hartog, Jack; mad@degrandylaw.com;
Cobb, Ivenette
Subject: thank you -- RE: status of continued Pharmed participation under RFP 06-5177 Med/Surg Distribution
competition

Thank you Carlos. We appreciate Pharmed’s long history of commitment and service to Jackson, and share with
you and the entire Pharmed organization our thanks and best wishes. TED

From: Carlos De Cespedes Jr. [mailto:Carlosdc©pharmed.com]
Sent: Friday, October 19, 2007 11:54 AM
To: TLucas@jhsmiami.org
Subject: FW: status of continued Pharmed participation under RFP 06-5177 Med/Surg Distribution competition

Mr. Lucas,

Thank you for your continued interest in Pharmed. At this time Pharmed will not continue participating in the RFP
negotiations due to our current business situation. If their is anything that you or your staff need from us please
do not hesitate to contact me. We remain 100% committed to JHS and the Miami Dade County health care
community. Although our current situation remains in flux we will continue to look for opportunities to serve the
local health care community in other capacities. We hope to have an opportunity to serve JHS in a different
capacity sometime in the near future. Again, if their is anything we can do to assist you and your staff please do
not hesitate to reach out to me.
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Carlos Sr. would like to set up a meeting with you at your earliest convenience. Please contact him at
305.592.2324 x 127.

Thank you,

Carlos de Cespedes Jr.
Pharmed Group
0 305.592.2324 x 340
C 305.586.1234
carlosdc@pharmed.com

From: Lucas, Theodore G. [mailto:TLucas@jhsmiami.org]
Sent: Thursday, October 18, 2007 12:54 PM
To: Carlos de Cespedes; mad@degrandylaw.com
Cc: julie@degrandylaw.com; Oliva, Lourdes; Anasagasti, Rogelio; Hartog, Jack; ‘ahathaway@miami-airport.com’;
Cobb, Ivenette
Subject: status of continued Pharmed participation under RFP 06-5177 Med/Surg Distribution competition

Mr. De Cespedes:
Mr. De Grandy:

For the RFP record Med/Surg Distribution, RFP No. 06-5177, please advise via reply e-mail the status of
Pharmed’s continued participation in subject RFP procurement process.

Thank you, TED
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